## BALLN 335 - Response to Case #26013

Byron O'Neal (Thu, 19 Oct at 1:04 PM) via Email

To: pdc@pdc.wa.gov Dear Fox,

Thanks for forwarding Zach's complaints. There are a few technical fixes in Zach's complaint that are valid and that we have corrected. We have broken out the June and July C4s. Byron tried to fix the "Candidate Personal Funds" issue over to an "In Kind Contribution" but it produced an error message that we reported to the PDC a few minutes ago. See attachment below. Note: the other Deposit from the screen shot was never made as they had given us the wrong credit card number. We have been trying to correct that but that is why it was never reported.

My husband Byron is the treasurer and as such does not need to be included as a Committee Member. I am also aware that Byron spoke with the PDC about the "Washington Education" line item. It's listed properly, but not showing up on the web site. I have included screen shots to show it was done properly.

The rest of Zach's claims are simply frivolous and I find it disturbing that he is using the PDC for the purposes of campaigning. As evidence, Zach immediately wrote a letter to the editor in our local paper claiming I was under investigation. While I know this is outside the purview of the PDC, I wanted this to be reflected for the record.

Thanks, Noelle Balliett





